The Vice Chancellor

Madurai Kamarth University

23 G. Pally

Chennai – 600102

India

17th May, 2010

Dear Sir

I would like to convey my sincere thanks for granting me the 2 year scholarship awarded by your university.  The granting of the scholarship will definitely pave my way to greater horizons. It has been my childhood dream to do the PhD in micro-biology from your university.

This dream would not have come true without the scholarship being awarded to me. For, my financial disability to meet the costs involved with pursuing such a course would not have permitted me to continue. For someone like me who doesn’t have any financial backing, this scholarship holds even greater importance to me.

But your sanctioning of the scholarship only strengthens my belief that I would be successful in completing the course. I would also be thankful if you can familiarise me with the obligations which will arise to me because of this scholarship.

Thanks once again from the core of my heart.

Sincerely,

D.Patel

MSc. Chemistry

Ferguson College.

